
Notice 
  The Chikmagalur District Co-operative Central Bank Ltd., 

 

This public notice is applicable to customers having more than one CIF with 

The Chikmagalur District Co-operative Central Bank Ltd., 

 

De-Duplication of Customer ID (Allotment of Unique Customer Identification Code) 

Reserve Bank of India has directed banks to allot a Unique Customer Identification 

Code (UCIC) for each and every customer and to complete it in a time bound 

manner. It is, therefore, mandatory to unify the multiple customer IDs of the 

customers’ that exist in the bank. 

In this connection The Chikmagalur District Co-operative Central Bank Ltd., has 

initiated a drive to unify the multiple customer IDs of the customers’ across all its 

branches. 

We request our valued clients to extend needful support in adhering to RBI 

guidelines within the given time-frame. 

 

Customers are requested to submit necessary declaration form to the branch 

as soon as possible choosing a customer ID to be linked to all the accounts. 

 

“It may please be noted that in the absence of any mandate 

form from the customers, the bank shall select a customer 

ID and link it to all accounts at its discretion.” 

 


